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MEETING OF BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES 
METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MT. VERNON 

APRIL 23, 2019 
 

 
SUPERINTENDENT’S CONTRACT  

 
In accordance with Public Law 148-2012, this meeting served as an opportunity to 
hear public comments on the proposed contract and compensation terms for a new 
superintendent.  A local news media representative asked several questions about 
the superintendent hiring process and the details of the proposed contract which is 
expected to be approved at the next Board meeting on May 6.  Otherwise, there was 
no public comment and no additional Board discussion or public input.   
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 
The Board met in Executive Session immediately after the regular meeting. 
 


